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May 22,2019

The Honorable Bud Cook
Pennsylvania House of Representatives
Room B-15 Main Capitol
Harrisburg,PAlTl20

Dear Representative Cook:

Thank you for your letter requesting an audit of the Washington County Local Share

Account Program (LSA Program). Ensuring that the LSA grant program is operating with the

utmost accountability and transparency is a shared goal.

The Department of the Auditor General works to ensure that funding administered
through the state and its subsequent programs is then spent efficiently and effectively.

While I am not certain when resources within my Department would be available to
conduct a review of the entire programs oversight process, my staff is continuing to review your
concerns and request. I will keep you informed as to the progress we make.

Thank you again for bringing this important issue to my attention. Please continue to
provide further information to my office relative to this issue and your request.

Sincerely,

Eugene A. DePasquale
Auditor General


